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Please forward all financial 

enquiries to the main school 

office or call Ph: 8087-3522 

 

 

Thank you to all the families who have 

been saving us their recycled materials! 

We have an abundance in the store room 

ready to go. If we could please ask for a 

stop to the boxes, large and small, as we 

are running out of storeroom space. Egg 

cartons and cardboard rolls are still 

greatly loved.  
 

 

Preschool face lift 

While everyone was away the preschool room has had a bit of a face lift and shuffle. All the 

children are enjoying our new spaces and are putting our new belongings to good use. 

Clothes 

With the cooler weather upon 

us we need to be dressed for 

freezing outside 

temperatures and warm 

inside. If you would be able to 

dress your child in layers so 

they are able to remove their 

warm clothes inside and layer 

up when playing outside. 

Spare clothes in your child’s 

bag are still needed as water 

play is continuing. 

 

Home Journals 

 

 If you could please ensure your 

child’s home journal is in their bags 

on their starting day. Group 1 

Monday and Group 2 Wednesday. 

The newsletters and other 

information sheets will be placed 

inside.  
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